Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VII, Central Visayas
DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
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May 29, 2013

Division Memorandum
No. 287 52013

2014 NATIONAL COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION ( NCE)

To: OIC, Assistant Superintendents
Education Supervisors/ Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary School Heads

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 311 ;5.2013 ,dated March 23, 2013, entitled ,
“ 2014 NATIONAL COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION (NCE) .”

2. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired .
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES “
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
REGION VIi, CENTRAL VISAYAS Q'
Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City
DEPARTMENT -“ EDUCATION

May 23, 2013

Regional orahdum
No BT 2013
2014 NATIONAL COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION (NCE)

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Officers-in-charge of the Regular Divisions

1. This Office informs the field on the conduct of the 2014 National Competitive
Examination (NCE) by Philippine Science High School System-Central Visayas Campus,
Talaytay, Argao, Cebu. This is open to all graduatfing elementary pupils from a duly
recognized school by the Department of Education who will meet the given criteria.

2. For further details, see attached communication.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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“Educating for a Stvong Repucbtee”

‘ (RD’s Office) Tel. nos.: 032-231-1433; 231-1309; 414-7399; Telefax 414-7325; (ARD’s Office) Telefax: 032-255-4542;

Field Technical Assistance Division: 032-414-7324; Curriculum and Instruction Division: 032-414-7323; Quality Assurance and
Accountability Division: 032- 414-4367; Resource Mobilization and Special Programs and Projects Division: 032-254-7062;
Budget and Finance Division: 032-256-2375; 253-8061; 414-7321; Payroll Service Unit: 032-414-7499;
Administrative Division: 032-414-7326; 255-1313; Planning, Policy and Research Divison: 032-233-9030; 414-7065;

Legal Section: 032-414-7366; Cashier Section: 032-231-1071; Records Section: 032-233-4769;
Supply Section: 032- 414-7322; Strive: 032-232-9925; 414-0263; Guardhouse: 032-231-2160
Email: www.deped_ro7@yahoo.com
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April 25, 2013

Dr. CARMELITA T. DULANGON
Regional Director

Department of Education

Region VII, Central Visayas
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Dear Dr. Dulangon;
A pleasant day!

The Philippine Science High School System, with its vision to prepare
scholars to be world-class Filipino scientists dedicated to nation-building, is again
searching for competent students to become a part of our institution. This year, we
will be conducting the 2014 National Competitive Examination (NCE) which is open
to all graduating elementary pupils from a duly recognized school by the Department
of Education who will meet the given criteria.

In line with this, the Philippine Science High School-Central Visayas Campus
would like to seek for your permission to allow us disseminate the information to
public elementary schools under DepEd Region VII regarding the PSHS National
Competitive Examination (NCE).

Application forms will be available and may be filed at PSHS-Central Visayas
Campus, Talaytay, Argao, Cebu, DOST Regional Office and Provincial Science and
Technology Centers and may be downloaded from the PSHS website,
www.pshs.edu.ph. The deadline for filing of application is on August 2, 2013.
Examination day is on September 28, 2013.

Thank you very much for your incessant support in our pursuit for excellence.

Sincerely yours,

DR. FLORITA A. PONTILLAS
Campus Director




